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Diamond Williams 

From: Grenz, Barbara [Barbara.Grenz@fpl.com] 

Sent: Friday, July 29, 2011 1:23 PM 
To: Filings@psc.state.R. us 
cc: Charles Murphy; Cox, will P.; Adams. Lynne; Hoffman, Kenneth 
Subject: Electronic Filing - Docket # 110091-EQ 

Attachments: Letter to Clerk dated July 29,201 l.pdf 
Electronic Filing 

a. Person responsible for this electronic filing: 

William P. Cox, Esq. 
Florida Power & Light Company 
700 Universe Boulevard 
Juno Beach, FL 33408 

Will.P.Cox@i%l.com 

b. Docket No. 110091-EQ 

(561) 304-5662 

IN RE: Petition for Approval of Renewable Energy Tariff and Standard Offer Contract by 
Florida Power & Light Company 

c. The documents are being filed on behalf of Florida Power & Light Company. 

d. There is a total of one (1) page, 

e. The document attached for electronic filing is: Letter to Clerk dated July 29, 201 1 

Barbara Grenz, CP 
Certif ied Paralegal 
Senior Legal Assistant t o  
Bryan Anderson, Managing Attorney 
William P. Cox, Senior Attorney 
Florida Power & Light Company 
Office: (561) 304-5608 Fax: (561) 691-7135 
Email: barbara.arenz@fpl.com 

Please consider the environment before printing this email 
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FPL 

norida Power & LigM Company. P. 0. Box 14000, Juno Beach, R 33H)&0420 
law Depsrtmeni 

Wililrm P. Cox 
Scsior Anorney 
Florida Power & Ligbt Company 
100 UniverY BOuievird 
Juno Beach, FL 3MOB-0420 
(561) 304-5662 
(561) 691-7135 (Fsesimik) 

July 29,201 1 
Ms. Ann Cole, Director 
Division of the Commission Clerk and 
Administrative Services 
Florida Public Service Commission 
Betty Easley Conference Center 
2540 Shumard Oak Boulevard, Room 110 
Tallahassee, FL 32399-0850 

Re: Docket No. 110091-EQ - Petition for Approval of Rewewable Energy Tariff and 
Standard Offer Contract by Florida Power & Light Company 

Dear Ms. Cole: 

On April 1,201 1, Florida Power & Light Company (“FPL”) submitted its Petition 
for Approval of a Renewable Energy Tariff and Standard Offer Contract (“Petition”). By 
letter dated May 25, 2011, and tiled in the above referenced docket, FPL notified the 
Commission that it was in the process of assessing its long term generation needs in a 
more detailed fashion. FPL Mher  stated that upon completion of FPL‘s ongoing 
analysis of its next planned generating unit, FPL would notify the Commission as to 
whether the avoided unit would be 201 6 or 201 7 and make any revisions to the tariff and 
standard offer contract filed with the Petition as appropriate. 

FPL hereby notifies the Commission that it has completed this analysis, and 
FPL‘s avoided unit will remain 2016 as stated in the Petition based on FPL’s most 
current assessment and information available. As a result, FPL will make no further 
revisions to this Petition and the proposed tariff and standard offer contract at this time. 
FPL would ask that the Commission approve FPL’s tariff and standard offer contract as 
proposed in the Petition. 

If you have any questions or require further information, please feel free to contact me. 

WPC 
cc: Charles Murphy, Esq 

an FPL Gmup compsny 


